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JUL 23 1982

Docket No. 50-341

Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: W. 8. Orser
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, M1 48166

Dear Mr. Orser:

This letter is to correct an error in Inspection Report No. 50~
341/92005(DRSS). Page 3 of the report stated that the exercise
conducted at Fermi 2 on June 3, 1992, was an announced exercise.
The report should have stated that the exercise was unannuunced
as the players were unaware of the date or time of

the exercise,

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me
at (708)790~5281.
ormick~Barger”

“Original signed by 3. W. McC

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Non-Power Reactor Section

cet D. R, Gipson, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations
John A. Tibai, Supervisor
of Compliance
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission
Harry H. Voight, Esq.
Michigan Department of
Public Health
Monroe County Office of
Civil Preparedness
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